Letter of Appreciation for the Good News Mini-tournament held on 7 & 8 April 2017
1. Hoërskool Garsfontein

Fanus Botha: For providing clean and functional facilities.  
Retief Smith for granting permission that Good News Tennis Ministries could use the Garsie facilities.
Dawie Eybers, Garsie Tennis Director that approves of the tournaments
Egideon Ludick for ensuring we could gain access to the grounds
Gustav Theunisen for making available keys to lights,
Parents 

Parents for transporting their children and supporting the players when they played well and badly.
2. Players

Players need to be congratulated on their good tennis etiquette.
3. God’s blessing
It was a blessed tournament.
Compiled by: Pierre Lubbe
14 April 2017
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